
Robert Rosati
Livermore Falls

Dear Honorable Legislators/Committe Members of State and Local Government, we urge you
vote a resounding YES on LD 1536 to ensure the protection of Maine citizens rights to speak 
on a local level at Public Hearings. Thank you for you your attention to this Bill. Gratefully,
                                                                 Robert Rosati and Family
                                                                  East Livermore,Me


